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Women’s Outreach:
Walking with Purpose is on track to finish March 28th for the morning session and April 4th for the evening session (because of a prior weather cancellation).
Men’s Outreach:
That Man is You continues.
Rebuilt:  
This effort is focused on discerning and recommending ways St. Michael can continue maturing as the Body of Christ in living out the Mission given to her by Christ.  
The message series theme for Lent is “Dispel the Darkness, Be My Light.”  Each homilist is preaching in their own way but orienting their message towards this theme which has given a nice lead into the testimonials when offered. from 3 parishioners during specific Masses during Lent of how God helped them through difficult times to dispel the darkness.
There have been testimonials by two parishioners so far about how God helped them through difficult times to dispel the darkness for the most recent 2 weeks of Lent.  Two masses each week were covered by one of these parishioners.  These were done at different Masses but not all Masses to at least provide for those attending a particular Mass regularly to hear one.  One more testimonial is scheduled to happen this weekend.  
To help our parishioners with this theme, Connect Cards, created and printed by Ashley, will have this same theme.  These postcards have been in the pews during Lent and will progress each week from dark to light.  The cards will have the Scriptures for each Sunday.  Parishioners will be encouraged to answer the questions, take notes, take the cards home and consider how God is asking them to become the light wherever they are.  Each week builds upon the next.    
The Welcome Team continues to greet people and is developing processes for welcoming new parishioners.
Asking parishioners to turn and greet each other in the pews before Mass is under consideration.  We won’t be asking new members to stand and be welcomed after Mass as they may not appreciate the attention being drawn to them.
We are also asking about the possibility of praying the Preparation for Mass prayer by St. Thomas Aquinas at the back of the Breaking Bread Missal to help dispose parishioners more properly towards the Eucharist.  This is oriented at helping us grow in our awareness of what we are partaking of in the Mass and growing reverence in our hearts.


Parish Success Group:
Members of the Evangelization and Rebuilt teams joined the Pastoral Council on their retreat for Leadership Planning.  The purpose of this was to look envision where we need to go and evaluate if Parish Success Group can help us get there.  This would most likely dovetail with efforts by the Rebuilt team.
Formed.Org:
Some content has been established on the community page for Lent.
Retreats, Bible Studies, etc.
Called and Gifted – this retreat was held with about 90 people attending (25 from St. Michael).  Individual interviews have been conducted with those who wanted to continue with the discernment of their gifts.  Now follow-up workshops are occurring.
Ananias Leadership Training is a possible follow-up we can explore after Called and Gifted.
Lenten Retreat - Fr. Paul Dressler led our Lenten Retreat March 10th, 11th and 12th.
About 40 – 50 people attended each day.
Healing Ministry
We are considering a parish mission sometime in the Fall with Fr. Greg Bramlage with Missionaries of the New Evangelization to help foster healing and spiritual renewal in the parish.  https://mnehealing.org/about-events/#AboutHealingMinistry
